
Aashirwaad 2023 

 



To bid farewell to the 14
th
 batch of M.Ed. students and 16

th
 Batch of B.Ed. students, Aashirwaad 2023 was held on 30May 2023 in 

the Multipurpose Hall, IIERD Sitapura Campus. 

The meritorious students of Batch 2020-22 were presented awards and trophies for their academic achievements in the University 

Examination and also presented certificates for co-curricular activities held during the session 2020-21 and 2021-22. 

The students were formally welcomed by Dr. Sunil Khurana, Principal, IIERD. The outgoing students were wished all the best for 

the forthcoming University Examination and blessed by Dr. Sanjay Kedia, Assistant Principal, IIERD. 

The vote of thanks was presented by Dr. Shashi Yadav, Associate Professor, IIERD. The programme concluded with refreshments 

for all in the Hall. 


